
DCM Report 8/3/2017 

The committee meeting is this Saturday and I will be attending. This is the best place to be if you are 

thinking of standing for a position on a district committee. All the area committee chairs will be on hand 

to answer questions. 

November will be our elections for 2018-2019 service period.  I will be leaving my position and hope to 

see one of you stand for this chair position. 

Mary F has relinquished her position as LCM. I don’t think I have ever met a more qualified LCM. Her 

service work for the District schedule and communication with the registrar has been exemplary. With 

that said we need to work as a team to fill her role and keep the meeting information up to date. We 

have a large district with about 180 meetings a week that need attention. Don’t hesitate to participate 

in this roll if you believe you have an interest the district needs you. 

 

As many of you know I was not here last month and Kelly the Alternate DCM conducted the meeting and 

provided an outstanding report. Her efforts are greatly appreciated.  

The weekend of 11-13th August is the State conference. Please check your email for the flyer sent out by 

Mary C. the District Secretary. 

To everyone serving on a committee please attend the committee meeting this Saturday. Thank you all 

for your service. 

 


